
 

 

Box 90, Mallaig, AB  T0A 2K0 

Phone: 780-635-3858                                                  

Text: 780-646-2777                      

Fax: 780-635-3938 

Webpage: www.mallaigschool.ca 

Email: mcs@sperd.ca 

              May 7, 2025 Newsletter 

PAT Exams 

May 27-FLA 9 Part A              

May 28-ELA 6 Part A               

May 29-ELA 9 Part A                

June 11-FLA 9 Part B           

June 12-ELA 6 & 9 Part B                              

June 13-Math 6 & 9 Part A                 

June 17-Math 6 & 9 Part B      

June 18-Social 6 & 9                 

June 19-Science 9                         



 

 

May 11, 2025 

Missing : 

Ashley Meger 



 

 

May 14 

Grade 7-12 students 

Valuable information will be availa-
ble for students to help them           

prepare for life after high school.  

Memory books 

for sale! 

$5.00 each 

Limited 

amount 



 

 

Best wishes for the future for our 

Mallaig Grads 2025 

   Riley Feland              Emily Gehring             Wyatt Gillard            Carley Hedrick 

  Lane Martin                Neil Mulkay            Brooke Pchelnyk          Owen Robinson 

    Erik Sloan                 Jenna Vallee                Shawn Vallee             Trevor Vallée 



 

 



 

 

We would like to thank: 

 Ms. Hills for organizing our religion services, 

Mrs. Amyotte for the Education Week events 

Ms. Guinup for the Mental Health events 

Mr. Christensen for organizing the Alumni Volleyball weekend. Also to 

all the volunteers that made the weekend successful  

School spirit wear-prices 

vary 

&  

Alumni clothing/hats-$15 

We would like to congratulate our  Jr & Sr Badminton 

teams for representing our school so well at SPAA. 

We are proud of your efforts. Thank you Mr. Ayres & 

Mr. Weinmeier for taking the time to coach our 

teams.  

We would also like to congratulate the Handball 

teams on doing well at zones. The boys won silver while the girls earned bronze. 

Well done teams and thank you Nathan Dubeau, Ty Dechaine and Tanya Hardy-

Dubeau for supporting the teams in their efforts.  

Good luck teams as you represent Mallaig at the Tier ll provincials on May 9 & 10.  



 

 

Registration for current students is now open for the 

2025-2026 school year! 

To complete your child’s registration: 

1. Log in to your PowerSchool Parent Portal ac-

count –powerschool.sperd.ca/public. The      

registration process is not available via the                     

Powerschool phone app. 

2. Click on the SchoolEngage icon in the left-hand 

menu 

3. Complete the forms assigned to you for the 

2025-2026 school year  

4. Upon completion of the re-enrollment form 

there will be school forms assigned to the          

students.  

St. Paul Education is now accepting transportation registrations for the 2025–26 school year. This year includes several changes to 
eligibility and fee structures, and families are encouraged to register early to support efficient route planning. Eligibility for transporta-
tion will be determined as per provincial regulation. 

These updates are intended to balance affordability for families while supporting the financial sustainability of transportation services. 
They also help address rising operational costs, improve route efficiency, and maintain a high standard of service for students and the 
community. 

Early Registration Incentive 
Early registration is essential to assist in route planning and ensure a smooth start to the school year. As part of our new early regis-
tration incentive; families who register on or before June 30, 2025 will receive the early registration fee. Registrations submitted after 
June 30, 2025 will be subject to the regular transportation fee. 

Please note that registrations submitted after July 30, 2025 may experience delays in processing and service availability at the begin-
ning of the school year due to routing and capacity constraints. 

Alternate Seat Fee Update 
The fee for alternate seat requests (additional stop required on a different bus route) has been adjusted. This adjust-
ment reflects the fact that reserving multiple pick-up or drop-off locations on separate buses secures a seat for your 
child on each route, even when one is not in use. These reserved seats prevent others from accessing available 
space and contribute to overall route planning and capacity limitations.  

Please note that approval for an alternate seat is not guaranteed and is subject to availability, eligibility criteria and 
routing capacity. 

Important Reminder 
All students who wish to take the bus to and/or from school must complete a transportation application each year. 
This includes students who ride a rural bus. Please note that registrations from the previous school year will not car-
ry over.  

For more information, visit our website: 
https://www.stpauleducation.ab.ca/transportation 

https://www.stpauleducation.ab.ca/transportation


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


